

GLOBAL CARDIOVASCULAR ASSOCIATES, INC.

June 15, 2009

Dear Patients & Friends,

Because of a once in a lifetime opportunity, I had to make a most difficult decision to cease practice of medicine indefinitely. Over the years, I have come to know you both as patients and as friends. It has been more than pleasurable providing you with state of the art, quality care and having your trust and confidence.

Although the road varied from individual to individual, the challenge was undertaken with depth and concern for each of you and for the most part we were successful. Because of my continued concern for your health, my mission at this time is to find a suitable replacement who will continue my practice (Global Cardiovascular Associates); thereby giving you the opportunity to continue your care with us or elsewhere if you choose.

In my absence, I will continue to manage the practice, and be involved as much as possible but it will be from a distance.

On behalf of my family and my staff, I would like to state how much they have appreciated you, as I have. Again, I am deeply saddened to leave you at this point, but please know my absence is not permanent. I wish each and every one of you, continued good health, success, prosperity and peace. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Conrad Murray, MD